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February 27, 2025 
 
Dear Orange County Business Council, 
 
As Chair of the Orange County Board of Supervisors, I am pleased to congratulate the Orange 
County Business Council (OCBC) on the release of your 2025 Annual Report. 
 
For decades, OCBC has been a leading voice for businesses across Orange County, uniting a 
diverse range of industries behind shared goals that strengthen our community. OCBC’s long-
standing advocacy on key issues impacting the region has made a significant difference, and I 
commend them for their continued commitment to fostering a thriving business environment. 
 
I would also like to express my gratitude to the OCBC Board of Directors for their dedicated 
service to our community. Congratulations to Kevin A. Haboian for his outstanding leadership as 
Chair of OCBC in 2024, and I extend a warm welcome to Rebecca Hall as the newly elected 
2025 Chair. 
 
As we look ahead, I am confident that OCBC will continue to drive positive change and support 
the growth of our business community. I wish you all a wonderful evening and a successful 
Annual Dinner. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 

Doug Chaffee 
Chair, Orange County Board of Supervisors 
Supervisor, Orange County Fourth District 


